
        
     

   

Tagish Advisory Council
distributes information about gatherings, events, trainings, public
engagements and other news of a public interest 

The Tagish Advisory Council received the following information from
Community Services Minister John Streicker:

Today we made 3 announcements about our landfills:

  *   ​During the COVID-19 pandemic, our recycling depots and free stores are
closed
  *   During the COVID-19 pandemic, we will not be introducing tipping fees
  *   We have significantly increased the fines for illegal dumping

Here is the link for the press release that has more information. Could you
please share this with Tagish folks or get it to Cindy or whoever does your email
blasts? And thank people for working to stay safe during the pandemic.

https://yukon.ca/en/news/recycling-services-tipping-fees-temporarily-
suspended-light-covid-19-pandemic?
fbclid=IwAR3cW0AF2YovbvErfTYVXkAK86QzbEwGx1LzUFOUD6lr0UM81KqV
eq6bu4s

   
           

      
  

https://mailchi.mp/f74bf183398a/community-bulletin-6833924?e=ded410f732
https://tagishyukon.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=30324992a8c3aee9688a23ba3&id=eb9a912a4e&e=ded410f732

